
Important 1095-C information 

 

The IRS no longer requires form 1095-C 

The IRS no longer requires a 1095-C form to be filed with your taxes. Due to this change, the 
1095-C form will not be automatically mailed to you. 

 

FACULTY 

If you would like a copy of your 1095-C form, it can be provided one of two ways: 

• Call MESSA’s Member Service Center at 800-336-0013 

• Secure message via your MyMESSA member portal account 

If you have any questions, contact MESSA’s Member Service Center at 800-336-0013. They will 
be happy to help. 

 

NON-FACULTY 

If you would like a copy of your 1095-C form, please contact Linda Marsh in Human Resources, 
ext. 4110 or lmarsh@monroeccc.edu, after February 28, 2025. We are hoping to have them 
available through self-service. 
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